
  ATTACHMENT III 

 

 
From: Arti Garg < >  
Sent: Monday, November 21, 2022 2:21 PM 
To: Jessica Lobedan <Jessica.Lobedan@hayward-ca.gov>; Miriam Lens <Miriam.Lens@hayward-ca.gov> 
Subject: Resignation from Community Services Commission 
 
Dear Jessica and Miriam,  
 
I am writing this email to provide notice of my decision to resign from the Community Services 
Commission effective immediately. I have greatly enjoyed my time serving on the CSC and found it to be 
extremely rewarding. This resignation is out of my desire to continue to serve the City of Hayward in a 
different way. 
 
Best, 
Arti 
 


